
 

 

WEBINAR: RECENT DEVELOPMENTS IN AGRICULTURE & 

FOOD LAW: IMPACTS ON STATES 

 

Wednesday, June 14 at 2:00 pm ET (1:00 pm CT)   

State Agriculture and Rural Leaders is collaborating with the National Agriculture Law 

Center in a pilot webinar on recent developments in agriculture and food law. Agriculture 

and food law at the local, state and national level is changing constantly and impacting 

our farmers, food producers and rural residents.  

It is almost impossible for you to stay abreast of the legal challenges and changes 

impacting your constituents and state laws. To make it easier for you, we are offering this 

update. After registering for the webinar, you will receive a confirmation email 

containing information about how to join. If you are unable to attend, register now and a 

link to the recording will be sent to you. 

This webinar will address developments related to:  

 the Waters of the United States rule;  

 Maryland’s passage of legislation banning the use of antibiotics in health animals;  

 property tax assessment for farmland;  

 the Philadelphia soda tax;  

 a stay on organic practice rules; and  

 other recent legal developments in agriculture and food legislation and law. 

Register now at https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2760158298008564737 

or call/email Carolyn Orr at corr@sarl.us or 859.265.0658 to register. 
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